July 19, 1974

Planning Commission
County of Hawaii
25 Aupuni Street
Hilo, Hawaii 96720

Attention: Mr, Raymond Suefuji
Planning Director

gentlemens

At its meeting on July 18, 1974, the Land Use
Commission voted to approve the request by Boise
Cascade Properties, Inc. (SP70-86) for an extension
of the special permit for an additional year to
August 15, 1975 for use of the equestrian center at
Boise's Wwaikoloa development as a temporary sales
office situated in the Agricultural District at south
Kohala, Hawaii; subject to all other applicable condi-
tions of the original permit approved by the Land Use
Commission on January 8, 1971,

A copy of the staff memorandum of July 18, 1974
is enclosed for your information. Please be informed
that the last sentence contained in the staff memo
was not adopted by the Land Use Commission,

Very truly yours,

TATSUO PUJTIMOTO
Executive Officer

Encl.

cc: Boise Cascade Properties, Inc.
Dept, of Taxation, Hawaii
Property Technical Office, Dept. of Tax.
Tax Map Administrator, Dept. of Tax.
Real Property Tax Assessor, Dept, of Tax,



